
Division Street (Riccarton Road section)
Changes to short term parking times
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27878 Jeff Vesey support the
plan

Would be positive move to assist parking for Riccarton Rd customers

27863 Peter Murphy do not
support the
plan

Whilst this is a good idea, traffic is terrible along Riccarton Road here. Encouraging
more traffic movements in and out of this street will cause more issues and holdup
on Riccarton Road, better to provide more parking on the other side of Riccarton
Road.

27855 Julia Saulsbury Saulsbury &
Co
Optometrist

support the
plan

Excellent Plan

27842 None None Bargain
Chemist
Riccarton

support the
plan

27841 Jordan van Irsel support the
plan

The South Eastern parks I would suggest also turned into p5/p10.

27829 Kalia Wiley do not
support the
plan

It is hard enough to find parking in riccarton, to shorten the time will cause more
hassle and stress for people in the area, instead finding a place to allocate more
parking makes more sense than minimising the time allocated to people

27828 Peter Wah Dumplings
on Riccarton

support the
plan

Peter asked to give his feedback verbally. This has been written down by the
engagement advisor:

Peter supports the proposal.

He says he’s just pleased to see some parking options made available for
businesses on the south side of Riccarton Road near Division Street.


